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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

COMMNT2016/4378/P 30/08/2016  00:16:13 No objection, provided the Council is satisfied that no adjacent residents would be harmed by the 

change of use, as A5 use can cause more noise and disturbance and for more extended hours than A1 

use does.
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